
 

BELL BARGAINING REPORT #30 
 

                     CEP Members Accept Final Offer 
 

 
Friday, May 30, 2008 
 
 
To all Bell Locals 
 
Sisters and Brothers, 
 
The counting committee has made public the results of the vote on Bell’s 
last offer.  The members have accepted Bell’s third offer as proposed by 
the Bargaining Caucus.  The Bargaining Committee will meet next week in 
Ottawa to finalize the text and proceed with the signing of the Collective 
Agreement. 
 
 
The results of the vote are as follows: 
 
Eligible Voters     5,141    Percentage 

Total votes cast    4,043  79 % 

Total votes to accept   2,389  59 % 

Total votes to reject    1,654        40.9 % 

Total spoiled               4    .1 % 

 
 

Solidarity Works! 
 
 
Richard Chaumont, National Representative 
Sean Howes, National Representative 
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